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From Out of the Flames by Dave Hammer
Has anyone read Nancy and Lawrence Goldstone's books about
books? I am reading Out of The Flames and like it a lot,
nearly two thirds of the way thru the story switches from
Servetus's life to the fate of his books. Lawrence Goldstone
is the author of fourteen books of both fiction.
Out of the Flames by Lawrence Goldstone, Nancy Goldstone |
cahexeru.tk
Out of the Flames is an extraordinary story - providing
testament to the power of ideas, the enduring legacy of books,
and the triumph of individual.

This is a story of survival. "From the embers healing was
found. A spark was ignited and love was born. Out of the
flames redemption was won".

The "Fearless Scholar" of "Out of the Flames" is the
16th-century Spanish physician, philosopher and mystical
theologian Michael Servetus.

Related books: Action: A Manual for the Reconstruction of
Christendom, Rare Hematological Malignancies: 142 (Cancer
Treatment and Research), Who is August Binwalter, Beim Leben
meiner Schwester: Roman (German Edition), Die Marionette:
Thriller (Ein Fall für Valerie Weymann) (German Edition).

Also by Lawrence and Nancy Goldstone. There also seems to be a
lot of speculation going on in this book as. The
Chrisitianismi Restitutoa heretical work of biblical
scholarship, written inaimed to refute the orthodox
Christianity that Michael Servetus' old colleague, John
Calvin, supported.
ToaskotherreadersquestionsaboutFromOutoftheFlamespleasesignup.Thi
His mastery of languages meant he knew the Bible in all
possible forms and translations. To him, the idea was a non
sequitur, a contrivance no better than a slight-of-hand card
trick. Thiswillbeyouronlywarning.The Goldstones offer both a
portrait of an important but neglected Renaissance humanist
and a testimony to the power of books to shape minds and
hearts. I particularly liked the last part of the text which
involves the incredible story of the survival of the last
three copies of the Christianismi Restitutio, including
Calvin's copy.
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